REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

Huron County will be accepting proposals for the renovation of the MSU Extension Building (formerly The Print Shoppe) at 690 N. Port Crescent, Bad Axe in accordance with the Specifications set forth.

Proposals shall be placed in a sealed envelope and clearly marked "SEALED BID: MSU EXTENSION BUILDING" and delivered to the Huron County Board of Commissioners office, Attn: Jodi Essenmacher, 250 E. Huron Ave., Room 305, Bad Axe, MI 48413 no later than 1:00 pm (local time) on Monday, December 11th, 2023. A mandatory pre-bid meeting and walk-thru for all contractors will be held Tuesday, November 28th, 2023 at 1:00 pm at the MSU Extension Building (formerly The Print Shoppe), 690 N. Port Crescent, Bad Axe.

Building information and other contract documents may be obtained at the Board of Commissioners Office or by emailing boc@co.huron.mi.us.

Proposals will be opened and read aloud during a regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners on December 12. 2023 at 9:00am.

Any questions should be directed to the Board of Commissioners Office at (989) 269-8242. Huron County reserves the right to reject any or all bids.